
 

 

Dear Library Supporters, 

I wanted to share with you a post that the library put on their Facebook page regarding 

up to date information. Below is a message from the library administration. 

"We miss our library customers! We’re excited to let you know that the library will 
reopen with limited services and hours in June – watch our Facebook page for our 
announcement of the exact date. Since social distancing and sanitizing will be in place 

in accordance with Governor Hutchinson’s and the CDC recommendations, many of the 
library services you’re used to won’t be available initially. Library life will be different for 
awhile, but we are looking forward to seeing you back in the library! 

Don’t forget that right now we are offering curbside delivery of materials, plus we have 

a lot of digital resources you can access online. We also have been posting lots of 
virtual storytimes and other programs – check them out 
at www.facebook.com/fortsmithlibrary and www.youtube.com/fortsmithpubliclibrary. 

Also coming up: our annual summer reading program for kids, teens, and adults will be 
offered completely online! Watch Facebook and the library website for details." 

Thank you for your continued support of our library and endowment. 

Hope to see you all soon! 

Cindy 
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